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Lumacom Limited (ASX: LUM)

SENIOR MANAGEMENT POSITION APPOINTMENT — CHRISTOPHER (CHRIS)
DAWS

Lumacom Limited is pleased to announce to shareholders that Mr Chris Daws has
accepted a senior management role effective as at 2nd January 2009.

“Chris will now become an executive director of the company and will be taking on this
role in a full time capacity.” said Managing Director Alex Hewlett

As previously announced to shareholders, Mr Daws has a strong background in finance
and economics and previously held the role of CEO for four years for an ASX-listed
company.

The board welcomes Chris to his new role and looks forward to utilising his expertise to
build shareholder wealth.

Enquiries
Any shareholder or media inquiries should be directed to Mr Alex Hewlett, Managing
Director on +61 8 6382 7201.



